
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Phone: (02) 9524 4631 (8:40am – 3:15pm) Email: miranda-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

Term 4 2021 Learning from Home continues until 25 October for students in Yrs. 3,4,5 & 6, K/6N and 2/3C only 

  4-11-2021 Kindergarten Orientation (Parent session on Zoom) Thursday 9:45am 

10-11-2021 Kindergarten Orientation (TBC)* Wednesday 9:45am 

17-11-2021 P & C Meeting (online) 7:00pm 
Kindergarten Orientation (TBC)* Wednesday 9:45am 

23 – 11-2021 Possible Kindergarten Orientation or Q&A session (TBC)* Tuesday 9:45am  

26-11-2021 Tell Them from Me surveys close. 

  8-12-2021 Presentation Day (Recorded for Parents) 

9-12-2021 Reports Sent Home to Parents 

16-12-2021 Last Day of 2021 for Students  

17-12-2021 Staff Development Day 
* TBC – dates are yet to be confirmed.                                       

 

Welcome back! 

All the staff have been so happy to see the students back at school, smiling, laughing with their friends and 
reengaging in their learning.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 4 / Week 4 

29 October 2021  
Miranda Public School 

Kookaburra Gazette 

Dates to remember 



 

School Canteen 

The new canteen provider at Port Hacking High School, “Green Light Canteens” will be providing a lunch order 
service for our students from next Monday 1st November. Students will need to place their orders in the box at the 
school office before 9:10 am. Please find the new canteen menu attached to this newsletter. 

 

Tell Them from Me Parents, Student and Teacher surveys 

The second snapshot for Tell Them from Me is now open and has been extended until Friday 26 November. The 
survey is conducted entirely online using smartphones, iPads, tablets, laptops or computers. Although participating 
in the survey is entirely voluntary, your responses are very much appreciated. 

 

All data is completely confidential – The school only sees the final collated report. No one in the school will see any 
individual answers. For more information, please click on this link to the Tell Them From Me website. 

 

Please take ten minutes to complete the Tell Them from Me Parent Survey. Your responses are confidential and no 

names are identified on the school data. The link to the parent survey is: 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/miranda21  

 

Completing these surveys will help our school understand parents’ and carers’ perspectives on their child’s 

experience at school. This valuable feedback will help our school make practical improvements. All students in Years 
4, 5 and 6 and all of the teachers are asked to complete the survey as well.  

 

Principal's Award Winners 
Congratulations to Amelia 5/6W and Mia 3/4M who have both earned their fourth Principal's Awards. The 
girls will be presented with their awards in a virtual Stage 3 awards assembly next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/tell-them-from-me/information-for-parents-and-carers


Kindergarten 2022 Orientation and Open Days 
If you have not yet enrolled your child, please complete your child’s online enrolment at:  

https://enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/#/?schoolCode=2574 

Our planned Kindergarten transition dates are still subject to change, depending on the restrictions in place.  

 

Our first Kindergarten Orientation session will be held online for parents from 9:45am – 10:30am on Thursday 4th 

November. 

We have sessions planned for Wednesday 10th & 17th November with a possible parent Q&A session on Tuesday 

23rd November. These sessions will be either at school or on Zoom, depending on current health orders. 

We are hoping that our pre-schoolers will have an opportunity to be allowed on site this term. This is dependent on 

schools being able to move from level 3+ to level 3 restrictions later in the term.  

In the meantime, Mrs Shields (relieving assistant principal) has organised a virtual orientation pack that has been sent 

out to families. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STOP PRESS: We have only just learnt that schools will move to Level 3 restrictions from 8 November. This 
will mean that our Kindergarten students will be able to attend our orientation sessions. Next week, more 
details will be emailed to families who have enrolled for Kindergarten 2022.  
 

Mr Duffy’s Term 3 Challenges 

Congratulations to Kalina and Elliot who respond to “Mr Duffy’s 

Term 3 Challenges” with this amazing, creative and colourful 

design for new kookaburra mascot. 

 

 

 

P&C Fundraising 

Three of our Year 2 students were photographed playing 

soccer with the new goals purchased by the 

P and C Association to ensure that the students are 

supported with equipment for playing at 

lunchtimes.  Thank you for supporting the P and C's 

fundraising efforts. Our next P and C meeting will be 

held on 17th November 2021 at 7pm. 

 

 

https://enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/#/?schoolCode=2574


If you are waiting in Sylva Road for students who are in K-2 and older grades, the teachers will happily stay with your 

children between 3:00pm until 3:10pm (our usual departure time). By 3:10pm, there is usually more parking 

available. 

 

 

 



NEW SCHOOL VISITOR CHECK IN – From Monday 18th October all government schools will be 

operating a new School Visitor Check In system. This will be accessed via the Service NSW App and will be 

used by parents, carers, contractors, service providers, volunteers as well as all school-based staff. The 

school will have their own unique QR code and this will link directly back to our school systems.  

Please ensure that you have the Service NSW App on your phone in readiness for the lifting of restrictions. 

More information about this new system will be forthcoming once restrictions have been lifted. 

 

Selective High School Placements in 2023 

If your child is in Year 5 and you are considering a selective high school placement, please read the attachment in 

this newsletter. All applications must be submitted by 17 November 2021. The placement test will be held on 10 

March 2022.   

Please note that applications for all local and non-local high schools are given to the parents of Year 6 students early 

in Term 1, 2022. 

Learning with Friends – 2/3C 

This week students in 2/3C have been playing, collaborating and learning with 

their friends. We are all very excited to be back at school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


